10th September
 
Phaarenteyn veen - Dear parent/guardian,
 
THE DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S AWARD INTRODUCTION – 5:30 p.m 1st October, New canteen
 
As your child has now entered Year 10, they are eligible to participate in the Silver Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Scheme. The Award has grown year-on-year at Ballakermeen and has played an important role in developing a wide range of skills and attributes in our young people. As such, we are inviting you to attend an open evening to find out more about the Award. 

This evening is primarily for those who took part in the DofE Award in Y9 and are working towards the completion of their Bronze Award. Direct entry at Silver level is possible; however, participants will need to complete more time in the physical, skill and volunteering sections.

During the evening we aim to give a brief introduction to the award, the benefits of the program and what is expected of those who undertake the scheme. It’s also important to consider how you, as parents or carers, may be able to support your child.
 
We hope that the information session will be at most 30 minutes. Staff will be in attendance afterwards to answer any questions that you may have following the initial introductory session. For those considering direct entry to the Silver Award, and who did not attend the open evenings or DofE sessions last year, we would recommend that they remain for the Bronze presentation, which begins at 6:15. Ample parking will be available on the school grounds.
  
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]If you require any further information please visit the DofE website, the school FAQ page or ask your child to come and speak to us directly. It is an essential part of the award that the participants become self-sufficient, as such we encourage them to find the information for themselves, either through the website or by coming to see us.
 
If you will be attending the open evening, please fill out this quick online form or scan the code:
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Lesh yeearreeyn share - Best wishes
 
 
 
K Breadner & V Harwood
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award co-ordinators
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